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CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

June 11, 2021 
 
 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on June 11, 2021. The team members 
addressed: 

 
• We completed two additional reclassification applications and have completed this round 

of reclassifications 
• We began negotiations for a successor contract 
• We discussed articles that we are going to discuss in the successor contract (sunshined) 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
July 15, 2021. 
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